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Summary Report to the NCCA Board for Meeting June 11, 2021 

 

 

HB 415 

Has passed the House unanimously.  Sits in the Senate Rules Committee. 

 

Technology and Renewal Process  

In preparation for license renewals, we are undergoing technology upgrades that should make license renewals more 

efficient for users and less stressful for staff.  Upgrades include the move to CE Broker, web site upgrades, and system 

automations 

 

CCA Level I and Level II Rule Revision 

This change will: 

• Create just one program for Certified Chiropractic Assistants 

The program will have two levels: 

o CCA Level I Clinical 

o CCA Level II X-ray 

• Change the renewal term to 2 years for all certifications (Levels I and II) 

• Change the renewal date to June 30 for all certifications 

• Change the CE requirement for Level II - 6 hours Level I CE plus 6 hours Level II (X-ray) CE every 2 yrs 

• CCA Level I CE requirement will be 6 hours for each 2 year renewal 

 

Discipline 

We continue to investigate complaints against chiropractic physicians.  Where appropriate, we initiate the complaint 

process and hold hearings as indicated.  Both chiropractic physicians and members of the public are able to file 

complaints with this board. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted by Dr. Joe Siragusa 


